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Submission: -----Original Message----- 
From: Glen Sheather   
Sent: Sunday, 13 March 2016 5:11 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Clarence valley Council 
 
Dear IPART 
Could you please explain to me why after over 100 years of councils in the Clarence Valley and with all the amalgamations 
now we have to endure a 37% rate increase. Someone must be made accountable or at least procedures should be put in place 
to make future councilors accountable. 
If this happened in the corporate world heads would roll. 
 
Regards 
Glen Sheather 
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